- Important Synergies:

- Land Use departments need to stay together, but residents who have land use issues also need access records from the Town Clerk.
- -Town Clerk, Tax Assessor, Tax Collector and Registrars need to stay together
- -Youth Services should be housed with Parks and Rec. Potential opportunity to combine departm Conversations should be held with Schools to see if there is any potential to combine with HS Ath department.
- -Social Services works closely with the Senior Center, but we must recognize that not all residents need social services are seniors. Should consider housing the food pantry inside a building, due to of food.

Bottom Line:

The annex has a potential life span of +/- 5 years without major repairs, so finding a new home for school and town employees is critical. Options include a 6,000 sq. ft (give or take) addition to Town housing employees in a school or Central Office, or building a stand alone facility.